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Good afternoon,

I would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed extension to the emergency bill concerning Covid
19.  I would put forward the following reasons for my position.

Firstly, as is evident from the recent publication of data from the ABS, regarding deaths attributed to Covid 19,
the underlying concern over mortality was greatly exaggerated in the initial modelling and data used to invoke a
state of emergency in the first place.  Even in the current daily announcements in Queensland, deaths are listed
as “with” rather than “from” Covid.

Secondly, worldwide we are currently moving to an endemic phase.  With this consideration there is no
justification for a state of emergency.  The state of Queensland has had more than enough time to prepare to live
with something that is similar in impact to the normal flu season experienced every year.  The people of this
state deserve to get their life back, and this will not happen if this emergency is extended.

Finally, my understanding is that the vaccination is approved only on an emergency basis.  Given the
recognition of the adverse events listed on the TGA DAEN and the recent release of Pfizer trial documents,
there can be no justification in continuing the rollout of the most dangerous vaccine ever released.  In addition,
the evidence from around the world identifies that it is also not effective.

An emergency should not last more than two years.  The current floods in the South East are an emergency, but
the continuing management of a virus no more virulent that the flu that is managed every year is not an
emergency.  Please it is time o do the right thing and allow the people of Queensland the freedoms that they
deserve and have been so shamefully removed over the past couple of years.

Regards,

Andrew Muskett
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